
 

 

Privacy Statement – Battle Hill Farm Forest Park limited grazing and woolshed 
facility Expression of Interest (EOI) 2024 

Greater Wellington Regional Council (Greater Wellington) has created this privacy statement to 
explain how we deal with your personal information collected through the expression of interest 
process for new land and facility uses at Battle Hill Farm Forest Park. 

What personal information do we collect and for what purpose(s)? 

Greater Wellington is collecting the following information to enable further correspondence with 
you: 

• Your name  
• The name of your organisation or group (if any) 
• Your email, postal address, phone number 
• Details about proposed possible uses of the Battle Hill areas as outlined in our EOI Form  

If you do not provide your email address or phone number, then we cannot contact you to advise 
you of the results of the expression of interest process. 

The purposes for collecting and using this information are to: 

• Correspond with you to clarify any aspect of your proposal and advise about next steps. 
• Prepare an assessment report that includes aggregated analysis of proposals. 

Public availability of expressions of interest 

Greater Wellington may be required to release all or part of your expression of interest proposal, if a 
request is made under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987. We will 
consider removing your personal contact details from any publicly available copy of your EOI 
proposal if you request this removal in your submission. 

Using your information 

We will only use the personal information provided to us: 

• For the purpose/s we collect that information (see above) 
• For other reasons permitted by the Privacy Act 2020 (e.g. with your consent, for a directly 

related purpose, or where the law permits or requires this use). 

Sharing your information 

See public availability of expressions of interest above.  


